January 12, 1984

Ms. Dorothy Ellinwood
Secretary

McKownville Improvement AssoOC.
22 Elmwood Street

Albany, New York 12203

Dear Dorothy:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of the copy
of your letter to Tom Cairns.

I want you to know that I will do my best to

help the people in my district, plus the people of the
County of Albany.

Thank you,

AL J. GARUFI
Albany County Legislator




